
Speedwatch Report 

Parish Council 20th January 2022 

 

During December sessions were a bit lower than average, due to a combination of Christmas 

and family commitments of some volunteers.  

We ran 16 sessions during the month, totalling 8 hours, those sessions recorded 25 speeding 

vehicles from 2061 passing vehicles, the fastest speed recorded was 49mph.  

Five of those sessions did not record any speeding vehicles, we were also able to run one 

session at the same time as Burwash, that session did not record any speeders by either group. 

There were not any vehicles on the repeat list this month, but one driver was reported for 

abusive behaviour. 

A further five sessions were cancelled because of rain, or an operator was unexpectedly 

unavailable.  

We have so far not received the overview from Sussex Police for all of the Sussex CSW 

groups. 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 


